SOUTH HILLS

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

Special Announcement -
new Executive Director Named

As President of the Board of the South Hills Chamber of
Commerce, | am pleased to announce that Sydnee
Bagovich has been named the new Executive Director of
the Chamber. She steps into this role, after serving as
Assistant Director, since August of 2019. She replaces
Tanya Bashor, who leaves a fine legacy of growing the
Chamber membership and making many exciting changes.
Tanya has moved on to continue her work with the
BankWork$ program full time.

Thank you, Tanya, for your dedication and all that you have done for the
Chamber. We wish you well with BankWork$!

Welcome, Sydnee, and best to you in continuing the progress with the Chamber
and creating your own legacy!

-Gary Heckel
President



https://www.facebook.com/SouthHillsChamber
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/4465640/

